
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce our upcoming awareness campaign focused on sustainable hardware 

recycling! As technology continues to advance, it's crucial that we take action to minimize the 

environmental impact of electronic waste. 

Our campaign, titled "Recycle Responsibly: Save the Planet", aims to educate the community 

about the benefits and importance of recycling electronic devices responsibly. 

Key Objectives: 

• Increase awareness about the dangers of e-waste. 

• Provide information on how to recycle hardware sustainably. 

• Encourage community participation through local recycling events. 

Join us for our kick-off event on [date] at [location]. We will be hosting workshops, 

informational booths, and a collection drive for old electronics. 

For more information and to get involved, please contact us at [email/phone number]. Together, 

we can make a difference! 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 


